
 

  
 

TOPIC:    Memorandum of Understanding between United Independent School District and The Boys 
   

and Girls Clubs of Laredo 

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Rebecca C. Morales   OF: Asst. Superintendent Administration & Policies   
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   September 18, 2024 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding 

between United ISD and The Boys and Girls Clubs of Laredo. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:      

 

 

 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


